
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
Deputies investigating overnight shooting 

 
Seminole Co. Fla., (Oct. 1, 2017)-Seminole County sheriff’s deputies are seeking a suspect in an 
overnight shooting that left one man with critical injuries. 
  
Just after midnight, the victim was found in a car near the intersection of 1st Street Drive and 
Burrows Lane in unincorporated Sanford. The victim, a white male in his 20s, is believed to 
have been wounded multiple times. He was transported to a local hospital in critical condition. 
 
Residents in the area reported hearing multiple gunshots. A perimeter was established and an 
extensive search was conducted for the suspect with negative results. 
 
There is no suspect information to release at this time. We will continue to provide updates as 
they become available.  
 
Anyone with information on this crime or the identity of the suspect is asked to call the 
Seminole County Sheriff's Office at 407-665-6650 or Crimeline at (800) 423-TIPS (8477). Calls 
made to Crimeline remain anonymous, and tips that lead to the felony arrest of suspects 
and/or the recovery of stolen property and drugs are eligible for cash rewards of up to $1,000. 
 
For more information contact: 
PIO Bob Kealing (bkealing@seminolesheriff.org) 
(407)665-6950 
(407)473-4698 
 or  
Mgr. Kim Cannaday (kcannaday@seminolesheriff.org) 
(407) 665-6978 
(407) 402-3319 
                                                                                    ### 
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